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Application for a Locker 2023

Parents who would like to hire a locker for their child are asked to read the conditions regarding the hire
and then complete the details below.

The lockers are built to a very high satisfaction and comprise of a heavy duty all welded construction. Each
locker is large enough to accommodate a large sports bag or backpack and is fitted with a lock and key.

Lockers are hired to students on a yearly basis for a non-refundable payment of £12.50. There will an
additional charge in the event and/or replacement keys.

Lockers will be issued in the first two weeks of the Autumn Term.

Lockers must be emptied at the end of the academic year (July) and left in a tidy and clean condition. Any
damage will incur a further charge and the possibility that a request to hire a locker for the following year

will not be considered.

Please note that any items left in lockers at the end of the academic year (Summer Term /July 2024) will be
disposed of without recourse. Payment must be received in advance of this term for the following
academic year (Autumn Term 2024), to allow locker hire to continue.

I would like to hire a locker for my child. | have read and accept the condition. | will/have paid the sum of
£12.50 via ParentPay.
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